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Millington will discuss the recent opening up of Democratic People's Republic of Korea in
migratory waterbird and wetland conservation, the history of cooperation to save cranes and
the opportunities for future cooperation in the Korean peninsula around these issues.
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Spike Millington is Vice President of the International Crane Foundation and
Director of the Asia Program. From 2012-2017 he was Chief Executive of the East
Asian – Australasian Flyway Partnership, based in Incheon, Republic of Korea and
bringing together 37 representatives of country governments, inter-governmental
and international non-governmental organizations to conserve migratory waterbirds
and their habitats in the 22 countries of the Flyway.
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